
LEROY TOWNSHIP TRUSTEE MEETING 
MINUTES  

 
The Leroy Township Trustees met in a special session on July 24, 2024, at 5 p.m., at the Leroy 

Township Fiscal Office. 

 

Present were:  Heather Shelton, and Jason Rodgers, Trustees and Alexandra Brown, Fiscal 

Officer.  

 

Heather made a motion to adopt and accept Resolution 24-30. This resolution is for the ballfield 

pathway. Heather said that we were awarded an additional $31,000.00 to be able to do all the 

alternates in the drawings from Mr. Formica. The Lake County Commissioners were returned 

some CBDG grant monies as well as our money from the Townhall ramp project and with those 

funds they agreed to add it to our pathway. Heather said how the Townhall ramp was just not 

even close to being able to be done at this time and for the amount that we had been awarded that 

she was happy that the Commissioners were willing to give us the opportunity to do all of the 

pathway and the parking lot. Jason 2nd. Poll of the Vote. Heather Shelton aye. Jason Rodgers aye.  

 

Heather made a motion to allow the Softball Board to use NOPEC Grant Monies for the 

purchase of 2 windows for the concession stand. Jason 2nd, all in favor.  

 

Heather made a motion to adjourn the meeting. Jason 2nd, all were in favor.  

 

 

 

 

 

___________________________    ________________________ 

Heather Shelton, Trustee     Alexandra C Brown, 

        Fiscal Officer 

 


